
Fort Wayne Bishop Dwenger vs Boonville
June 12, 2010 @ Ben Davis HS in Indianapolis, IN

Fort Wayne Bishop Dwenger 9 (27-2)

Player ab r h rbi bb so po a lob

Erica Miller lf 5 2 2 0 0 0 1 0 0

Anna Garner cf 3 0 1 0 0 0 1 0 0

Laura Merz pr 1 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 1

Andrea Filler p 3 1 1 3 1 0 1 2 0

Ashley Burkhardt ss 4 1 3 1 0 0 6 2 0

Maureen Denihan 1b 4 1 1 0 0 1 9 1 2

Elaine Rorick c 4 2 4 2 0 0 1 2 0

Cayley Hyder pr 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Kelsey Richard 3b 3 0 2 1 0 0 0 3 0

Erin Boedeker rf 3 1 1 1 1 1 0 0 2

Sara Spaulding 2b 3 0 0 0 0 1 2 5 3

Totals..... 33 9 15 8 2 3 21 15 8

Boonville 8 (34-2)

Player ab r h rbi bb so po a lob

Kelsey Miller lf 2 2 1 1 2 0 0 1 1

Alexis Chapman lf 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 1

Andi Miller 2b 1 3 1 1 0 0 4 0 0

Katelyn Powless 2b 1 0 0 0 0 1 3 0 0

Kirby Schuble rf 4 1 0 0 0 0 1 0 0

Samantha Saltzman c 4 0 2 2 0 0 4 0 0

Erin Green pr 0 1 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Alex Childress 3b 3 0 2 3 0 0 2 7 1

Tyler Allen pr 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Alex Baumgart cf 3 0 1 0 1 0 3 0 2

Sammie Church dp 1 0 0 0 2 0 0 0 1

Megan Noe p 4 1 1 0 0 0 2 0 0

Courtney Heck pr 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Chelsey Goldman 1b 3 0 1 0 0 0 2 1 0

Samantha Meyer p 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Laura Maple ss 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Totals..... 27 8 9 7 5 1 21 9 8



Score by Innings R H E
-----------------------------------------
FW Bishop Dwenger... 000 151 2 - 9 15 6
Boonville........... 202 301 0 - 8 9 2
-----------------------------------------

E - Miller; Garner; Burkhardt; Rorick; Richard; Boedeker; Childress; Meyer.
LOB - Saints 8; Pioneers 8. 2B - Miller; Rorick 2; Richard; A. Miller;
Saltzman. 3B - Burkhardt 2; Childress. HR - Filler(12). SH - Merz; Richard;
Spaulding; A. Miller 2; Childress; Church; Meyer. SB - Baumgart.

Fort Wayne Bishop Dwenger ip h r er bb so wp bk hbp ibb ab bf fo go np

Andrea Filler W,16-1 6.0 6 5 1 5 1 1 0 0 0 22 30 4 11 113

Ashley Burkhardt 1.0 3 3 3 0 0 2 0 0 0 5 7 2 1 21

Boonville ip h r er bb so wp bk hbp ibb ab bf fo go np

Megan Noe 3.1 4 1 1 1 0 1 0 0 0 13 15 5 5 44

Samantha Meyer 1.1 6 5 5 0 0 0 0 0 0 9 9 2 1 23

Chelsey Goldman L,12-1 2.1 5 3 2 1 3 0 0 0 0 11 14 2 2 44

Win - Filler (16-1). Loss - Goldman (12-1). Save - None. WP - Filler;
Burkhardt 2; Noe. Pitches/strikes: Filler 113/61; Burkhardt 21/14; Noe 44/28;
Meyer 23/18; Goldman 44/31.

Umpires - HP: Ronald Lowe 1B: Dean Mlynarczyk 3B: Harold Howell
Start: 4:36 pm Time: 2:16 Attendance:
Weather: 88 degress, partly cloudy Game notes: IHSAA Class 3A State
Championship game Maureen Denihan (FWBD) named the Mental Attitude Award
winner

Play-by-Play

FW Bishop Dwenger starters: 28/lf Miller; 10/cf Garner; 9/p Filler; 4/ss
Burkhardt; 20/1b Denihan; 23/c Rorick; 7/3b Richard; 3/rf Boedeker; 8/2b

Spaulding;

Boonville starters: 4/lf K. Miller; 1/2b A. Miller; 11/rf Schuble; 5/c
Saltzman; 26/3b Childress; 17/cf Baumgart; 18/dp Church; 12/p Noe; 6/1b

Goldman; 10/ss Maple;



FW Bishop Dwenger 1st - Miller flied out to cf (3-1). Garner grounded out to
3b (1-0). Filler flied out to cf (2-1). 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.

Boonville 1st - K. Miller walked (3-2). A. Miller reached on a throwing error
by 3b, SAC, bunt (0-1); K. Miller advanced to third. A. Miller advanced to
second. Schuble grounded out to 3b (2-0). Saltzman grounded out to 2b, RBI
(1-0); A. Miller advanced to third; K. Miller scored, unearned. Childress
singled to right field, RBI (2-1); A. Miller scored, unearned. Baumgart
grounded out to 2b (1-1). 2 runs, 1 hit, 1 error, 1 LOB.

FW Bishop Dwenger 2nd - Burkhardt tripled to left field (2-1). Denihan reached
on a fielder's choice to third base (0-1); Burkhardt out at home 3b to c.
Rorick singled up the middle (1-1); Denihan advanced to second. Richard out at
first 1b to 2b, SAC, bunt (0-1); Rorick advanced to second; Denihan advanced
to third. Boedeker walked (3-2). Spaulding popped up to 2b (1-2). 0 runs, 2
hits, 0 errors, 3 LOB.

Boonville 2nd - Church walked (3-0). Noe reached on a fielder's choice (1-2);
Church out at second 1b to ss. Heck pinch ran for Noe. Goldman reached on a
fielder's choice (2-2); Heck out at second 2b to ss. K. Miller grounded out to
p (0-0). 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

FW Bishop Dwenger 3rd - Noe to p for Heck. Miller out at first 3b to 2b, bunt
(0-0). Garner out at first 3b to 2b, bunt (0-0). Filler lined out to 3b (1-1).
0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 0 LOB.

Boonville 3rd - A. Miller doubled to left field (1-2). A. Miller advanced to
third on a wild pitch. Schuble reached on a fielder's choice to shortstop,
advanced to second (3-2); A. Miller scored on a throwing error by ss,
unearned. Saltzman flied out to lf (3-1); Schuble advanced to third on a
throwing error by lf. Childress reached on a fielder's choice to third base,
SAC, bunt, RBI (2-1); Schuble scored, unearned. Childress out at second p to c
to ss. Baumgart walked (3-1). Baumgart stole second, advanced to third on a
throwing error by c. Church grounded out to 3b (1-2). 2 runs, 1 hit, 3 errors,
1 LOB.

FW Bishop Dwenger 4th - Burkhardt flied out to cf (0-0). Denihan singled
through the left side (0-1). Denihan advanced to second on a wild pitch.
Rorick singled through the left side, advanced to second on the throw, RBI
(1-1); Denihan scored. Hyder pinch ran for Rorick. Noe to 1b. Meyer to p for
Goldman. Richard singled down the lf line, advanced to second on the throw



(0-2); Hyder out at third lf to 3b. Boedeker fouled out to 1b (1-0). 1 run, 3
hits, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

Boonville 4th - Filler to ss. Burkhardt to p. Rorick to c for Hyder. Noe
singled to left field (3-2). Meyer out at first p to 2b, SAC, bunt (0-2); Noe
advanced to second. Noe advanced to third on a wild pitch. K. Miller singled
through the right side, advanced to second on a throwing error by rf, RBI
(3-1); Noe scored. K. Miller advanced to third on a wild pitch. A. Miller
reached on a fielder's choice, SAC, bunt, advanced to second, RBI (1-1); K.
Miller scored. Schuble popped up to 1b. Saltzman singled through the left
side, advanced to second on a throwing error by cf, RBI (0-1); A. Miller
scored. Green pinch ran for Saltzman. Childress flied out to cf (0-0). 3 runs,
3 hits, 2 errors, 1 LOB.

FW Bishop Dwenger 5th - Saltzman to c for Green. Spaulding grounded out to 3b
(0-1). Miller singled to right center (2-2). Garner singled to pitcher, bunt
(0-0); Miller advanced to second, advanced to third on a throwing error by p.
Injury delay due to collision at first base. Powless to 2b for A. Miller. Merz
pinch ran for Garner. Filler homered to center field, 3 RBI (1-2); Merz
scored; Miller scored. Burkhardt tripled to right field (1-0). Denihan popped
up to 2b (0-0). Rorick doubled to left center, RBI (0-0); Burkhardt scored. A.
Chapman to lf for K. Miller. Goldman to p for Meyer. Richard doubled down the
rf line, RBI (0-1); Rorick scored. Boedeker struck out swinging (2-2). 5 runs,
6 hits, 1 error, 1 LOB.

Boonville 5th - Miller to cf. Filler to p. Burkhardt to ss. Merz to lf.
Baumgart singled to shortstop (0-1). Church grounded out to 1b unassisted,
SAC, bunt (1-1); Baumgart advanced to second. Noe reached on a fielder's
choice (0-0); Baumgart out at second 3b to 2b to ss. Goldman singled through
the right side (1-0); Noe advanced to second. K. Miller pinch hit for A.
Chapman. K. Miller walked (3-1); Goldman advanced to second; Noe advanced to
third. K. Miller advanced to second; Goldman advanced to third; Noe out at
home c to p. 0 runs, 2 hits, 0 errors, 2 LOB.

FW Bishop Dwenger 6th - K. Miller to lf. Spaulding struck out swinging (1-2).
Miller doubled to right field (0-1). Merz out at first 3b to 2b, SAC, bunt
(0-1); Miller advanced to third. Filler walked (3-0). Burkhardt singled
through the right side, RBI, advanced to second on the throw (0-0); Filler
advanced to third; Miller scored. Denihan struck out swinging (2-2). 1 run, 2
hits, 0 errors, 2 LOB.



Boonville 6th - Powless struck out looking (1-2). Schuble grounded out to ss
(2-1). Saltzman doubled to left field (2-1). Green pinch ran for Saltzman.
Childress tripled down the rf line, RBI (1-1); Green scored. Allen pinch ran
for Childress. Baumgart lined out to ss (1-0). 1 run, 2 hits, 0 errors, 1 LOB.

FW Bishop Dwenger 7th - Saltzman to c for Green. Childress to 3b for Allen.
Rorick doubled down the lf line (0-0). A. Chapman to lf for K. Miller. Richard
popped up to p (2-2). Boedeker singled to center field, RBI (1-2); Rorick
scored. Spaulding out at first 3b to 2b, SAC, bunt (0-0); Boedeker advanced to
second. Miller reached on a throwing error by 3b (1-2); Boedeker scored,
unearned. Merz flied out to rf (0-1). 2 runs, 2 hits, 1 error, 1 LOB.

Boonville 7th - Church walked (3-0). Maple pinch ran for Church. / to ss for
Maple. /. Noe popped up to 2b (0-0). Goldman popped up to ss (3-2). A. Chapman
grounded out to 2b (0-2). 0 runs, 0 hits, 0 errors, 1 LOB.


